Next stop: Bangkok, Thailand!
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Students from HTM, FSO, TIS, and GTB make final preparations before departing for Thailand.

On Monday, Oct. 3, students and faculty from Seneca's School of Hospitality & Tourism gathered to make their final preparations for the Faculty-led Program Abroad to Thailand, which is taking place later this
month.

Students and faculty will travel to Bangkok, Thailand, to study at Seneca's international partner institution, Panyapiwat Institute of Management (PIM) for three weeks.

Students can participate in similar programs taking place in 2023.

The program is the result of a strong partnership between Seneca and PIM that dates back to 2019. The partnership aims to bring forth multi-faceted academic collaborations for students and employees at
Seneca.

Past collaborations between both institutions include PIM students' participation in Seneca's Virtual Sustainability Hackathon and Seneca Faculty delivering a series of virtual guest lectures at PIM.

For questions, please contact Global.L ca



https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/martin-fortunato
https://www.senecacollege.ca/student-services-and-support/student-life/global-opportunities/faculty-led-program-abroad/tourism-and-thai-culture.html
https://www.pim.ac.th/?lang=en
https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/195/global-learning-engagement/current-opportunities-listings#flpa
https://www.senecacollege.ca/student-services-and-support/student-life/global-opportunities/stories-and-events/internationalization-through-sustainability.html
https://employees.senecacollege.ca/spaces/128/global-employees/blogs/general/10971/guest-lecturing-to-partner-institution-in-thailand

